
 
British Gymnastics Insurance 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians/members, 
 
As many of you are aware, members are required by law to have British Gymnastics insurance in order to 
take part in trampolining (whether competitively or recreationally). Our insurance year runs October 1st to 
September 30th. Legally, members are required to have insurance once they have been to two sessions at 
the club. This is not a decision made by the club, this is enforced by our governing body, British Gymnastics, 
therefore, we are unable to give any leeway in the matter. Please note that no matter when you initially 
took out insurance, everybody’s is due again before October 1st. 
 
Costs are as follows and include insurance and yearly membership. Yearly membership contributes towards 
overall running costs of the club (including coach education, maintenance and replacement equipment etc. 
To give an idea a new trampoline costs in the region of £8,000 and this is only one expense). Most members 
will fall under bronze category, but if you are in any doubt, please see your coach. 
 
In order to register you/your child, you need to pay the amount below to Aeronauts Trampoline Club (cash, 
cheque or BACS is fine), as well as register your details online. Simply visit www.british-
gymnastics.org/memberships If you experience any problems with this, please call British Gymnastics 
Customer Service team on 0345 129 7129 or use live chat via the website www.british-gymnastics.org  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support within our club. It is sincerely appreciated.  
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
Linsey 
 
 
Pre-School (currently not in full time education)  £31 
 
Gymnast (non-competitive & CDP Level)   £37 
 
Competitive Gymnast (Competitive NDP 1 & above)  £61 
 
 
Paid the amount of £___________________  Cash/Card/Cheque 
 
Member’s Name _____________________________________ 
 
Signed_________________________________ 
 
Date____________________ 
 


